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PRINCIPAL REPORT                            

 
Hi everybody, 
 

Welcome to the first newsletter for 
2015.  

 
I would like to welcome all those students and 
families who are back with us for 2015 and I 
would like to extend my welcome to all of our 
new students and their families. We are all 
looking forward to a great year in 2015. 
 
The BAM ALLstars ï all abilities dance crew is 
now offering classes in Frankston for students 
from the age of 7 years old. Enrolments are now 
open for 2015 and further information is 
available on www.bamdanceclass.com.au or 
ring Lisa on 0425 721 848. 
 
EMERGENCY ALERT. BE WARNED. BE INFORMED. If there is a bushfire, flood, severe storm 
or other major emergency near you, the emergency services may choose to warn you by text to 
your mobile or a voice message to your home phone. It is the national telephone warning system. 
It uses the address where your phone is registered and the actual location of your mobile to reach 
you. All telephone warnings come from the official number 0444 444 444. 
 
The School Council has 3 parent category vacancies and 1 DET employee vacancy for 2015, 
nomination forms will be available from the school office and need to be returned to school by 4pm 
on Friday the 20 February 2015. 
 
Parking spaces during drop off and pick up times are very limited. 
We provide 3 visitor/parent parking spaces near the bus cage and a 
large parking area is available just opposite the school car park 
entry. Please utilise those designated parking areas and avoid 
parking in ógreenô areas. Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 

The newsletters are also available via our Peninsula Specialist 
College website. Please go to the website and have a look at 
www.peninsulaspecialist.vic.edu.au  

Peter   

     

                              
 

  

                            

NEWSLETTER 

Upcoming Events 
 

March 
Labour Day Public Holiday 

Monday 9th March 
 

Learning Stones Opening 
Wednesday 18th 10am 

Learning Stones Update inside 
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Class 3 are having a 
fantastic start to the 
school year! With new 
students and Maths 
colour days, we are 
very excited! Well 
done everyone!  



Our Learning Stone journey continues with the area up and 
running thanks to the great team spirit and volunteers who worked 
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project. 
The opening ceremony for the Learning Stone area will take place 
Wednesday the 18th March 2015 at 10am and all are welcome to 
attend. 
 

 


